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FF: Member States 

 

 

Invitation to the 2nd Extraordinary session of the ICCROM Council 

 

 

I have the honour to inform you that the 2nd Extraordinary session of the Council will take place 

on the 9th of May 2025 at ICCROM Headquarters in Rome, Italy. 

 

In line with the Rule 10.3 of the Rules of Procedures of the Council, ICCROM's Member States 

are invited to attend the session in an observer capacity subject to the decision of the Council. The 

Director-General, in consultation with the Chairperson of the Council, will draw up a list of 

observers to be approved by the Council at the start of its session. 

 

Due to the limited seating capacity at the venue, observers are kindly asked to attend the meeting 

online via Zoom. 

 

In order to receive the Zoom link to attend the meeting, you are kindly requested to confirm your 

attendance before the 2nd of May 2025 by sending an email to gb-secretariat@iccrom.org.  

 

Registration for the session must be sent to the Secretariat from an institutional email address of 

the Member State. 

 

The Extraordinary session of the Council will take place from 10:00 to 17:00 Rome time and will 

be conducted in English and in French, as the two official working languages, with simultaneous 

interpretation.  

 

I look forward to your participation at the 2nd Extraordinary session of the Council of ICCROM. 

 

 

      

  

 

 

Aruna Francesca Maria Gujral 

Director-General 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Member States 

ICCROM 

mailto:gb-secretariat@iccrom.org

